
ram nation newsletter

March 1st - PTA meeting and Coffee
with the Principal in the Library  
March 2nd - SAT for 11th grade 
March 14th-18th - Spring Break
April 22nd - PTA Fundraiser at the
Walking Stick
April 29th - Prom
June 12th - Class of 2022 Graduation

UPCOMING EVENTS



W A L T R I P  R A M B L I N G  R O S E S

Both the military officers and the team earned a Super
Sweepstakes ranking, which means that they earned a 90 or
above in all 3 dances from all 3 judges. 
The military officers won 1st place in their Pom, Lyrical and
Open dances.
The team won 1st place in their Pom, Military and Hip Hop. 
In the ensembles category:

The JV Rose Pride won 2nd place for their large ensemble.
2nd place Quartet performed by Leilani Robles, Victoria
Sadberry, Jocelyn Thompson and Lauren Moseley.
2nd place Trio performed by Hannah Hicks, Mycah Landry
and Kanyla Song

The Waltrip Rambling Roses hosted the Marching
Auxiliaries HISD Exclusive competition Saturday,
February 12th and brought home several awards!

Special thank you to the Waltrip Roses Parent's Club
for your hard work and dedication to our students.

 W A L T R I P  H I G H  S C H O O L

T E A C H E R S  O F  T H E  Y E A R

WALTRIP CHESS CLUB 

Chess Club meets Mondays and Thursdays after school. Feb. 26, 2022 is our first projected friendly tournament
against Burbank middle from 9 A.M. to 1 P.M. All are welcome.

WALTRIP RAM BAND

The band will be participating in this years Houston Rodeo Downtown Parade on Saturday, February 26, at 10:00
am. Be involved in one of Houston’s most popular celebrations!

Congratulations to our Teachers of
the 2021-2022 school year!

Teacher of the Year
Science Teacher Mr. Garnett




Beginning Teacher of The Year
Math Teacher Emily Simi
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Decor
Ceremony Programs
Diploma and Diploma cover
2-5"x7" professional Commencement
photographs of graduating senior
receiving diploma 
Senior Breakfast to be held in May of
2022.

We are still collecting Senior Dues in
person and online. All dues must be paid
in full before a prom ticket can be
purchased. As of January 19, 2022, Senior
Dues are $100. Please see Mrs. Gatica
(jennifer.gatica@houstonisd.org) with any
questions.

Senior Dues Pay For:

Payment Link:
https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/202120
22-Senior-Dues/STQfkD

SENIOR T-SHIRTS

The Senior Class Officers are still selling
Class of 2022 t-shirts! All shirts are $15
and are available before/after school or
during lunches in room 1212. Cash only,
please. 

CAP & GOWNS

Seniors! It is time to order your cap and
gown from Balfour. The deadline is March
1st to ensure that they will be delivered to
Waltrip in April. You can order online or
call Balfour at 713-784-4990.

Onlink Link:
https://www.balfour.com/shop/cap-gown-
a0243762a0000?smi=72187

2022-2023 Cheerleading Tryouts are coming soon! There will be a mandatory Parent
and Athlete meeting on campus on March 23 or 24 at 7pm in room 1212 for anyone

interested in trying out. Tryout dates and packets will be passed out at that time. Please
email Mrs. Gatica at jennifer.gatica@houstonisd.org with any questions. Follow the

cheerleaders on Twitter or Instagram @WaltripCheer for updates!

W A L T R I P  C H E E R L E A D I N G


